
Snooky-Hooky Results  

After 3 days of stormy weather which forced the fishing day to be rescheduled, the event finally took 

place on Thursday, June 20th. It was a beautiful day to fish, and as usual some anglers found the fish 

while other teams struggled. Sounds like starting early was key for most of the top teams.  

22 anglers on 9 teams fished Thursday. One team had to drop out, their entry fee will be refunded.  

Note: Two teams had “technical difficulties” in providing their results to me by the Friday 5pm 

deadline. Both teams stated they sent them, or thought they had. I did not however receive them 

until after the deadline had passed. To avoid this very unfortunate situation please look for my 

confirmation of receipt of your results.  I always reply to every participant who submits results with a 

thank you and confirmation of receipt. If you do NOT receive my confirmation, I haven’t received 

your results. If you don’t receive my reply, please call, text, or e-mail me to inquire about the 

submission. If I don’t know you are having an issue, I can’t help you. To avoid this in the future ,if you 

don’t receive my confirmation of receipt please contact me immediately! I feel terrible for the teams 

which are affected, so please be sure you have my confirmation of tally receipt moving forward.  

• If the late tallies had been included in the results, one of the teams would have finished in 5th 

place, and the other team would have had the 3rd largest snook for individual category.  

- It would not have impacted any of the other team or individual results.  

Team Results: (total inches of snook per team)  

1. Jay Jones/John Baker – 268.25” - $100.00 

2. Ed Brown/Zac Brown/Grant Brown – 150” - $80.00 

3. Don Richards/John Mueller/Jon Kramer – 126.5” - $70.00 

4. Ron Scriver/Mike Larsen – 48.5” - $60.00 

5. Victor & Bobbie Ordija – 22.25” - $50.00 

Individual Results: (largest snook) 

1. Ed Brown – 29.25” - $60.00 

2. Zac Brown – 24.25” - $50.00 

3. Victor Ordija – 22.25” - $40.00  

Prize Pool Total = $510.00 

$240.00 in entry fees + $270.00 in club funds ($70 reallocated from cancelled Pick a Partner event) 

Thank you to all the participants for your continued support of our backwater program. Our next 

backwater event will be “No-Bait” in August, always a fun event for all. Until then, tight lines!  

Mike Larsen – Backwater Events Coordinator  


